
Tuition Assistance Provided for 
2017—18 School Year 

Beginning in 2012, the Bishop’s Education Fund has provided tuition assistance to hundreds of families choosing to 

enroll their children in any of the sixteen Catholic school systems in our diocese.   

The fund especially targets those families who may not receive funding from the Monsignor Lafferty Tuition Foundation 

due to income eligibility guidelines.  

As more and more families demonstrate a financial need for tuition assistance (current estimates exceed $4 million), it 

is the goal of the diocese to increase both the funding available as well as the number of recipients from the Bishop’s 

Education Fund.  

For more information, please contact the Office of Communications & Stewardship: (712) 233-7524  

In 2017, the Bishop’s Education Fund awarded $203,850 in tuition grants to 622 students   

These funds were awarded to families for the 2017-18 school year: 

School 

No. of 

Recipients 

Dollars 

Received School 

No. of 

Recipients 

Dollars 

Received 

Algona 42 $16,800 LeMars 89 $25,500 

Alton 11 $3,050 Pocahontas 2 $800 

Boone 13 $5,200 Remsen 42 $10,700 

Carroll 134 $38,800 Sheldon 2 $800 

Danbury 6 $2,300 Sioux City 140 $49,900 

Denison 7 $2,900 Spencer 24 $7,200 

Emmetsburg 14 $3,950 Storm Lake 28 $9,150 

Fort Dodge 51 $20,600    

Humboldt 17 $6,200 $203,850 

The Bishop’s Education Fund also provides funding to religious education programs to many of the 100+ parishes in our diocese.  For more 
information regarding this awards process, please contact the Office of New Evangelization at (712) 255-7933. 


